
 

2 May 2022 
 
 
 
 
To the Resident / Business Owner        
 
 
Addison Road Community Centre, Marrickville – bioretention ponds 
 
 
Council is constructing a bioretention pond system at the Addison Road Community 
Centre to treat stormwater, reinterpret a historic creek line and improve amenity. 
 

Council’s contractor, State Civil P/L will commence work the week of 2 May 2022 with 
completion expected within three months, weather permitting. 
 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 
 

 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Job Obias 
M:  0410 220 222 

Council officer: Alistair Hyde Page  
Ph: 9392 5262 
 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologies for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Michael Craven | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
 


	To the Resident / Business Owner

